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crasmussen@hyrumcity.com 

245-7772 

April 1 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

April 8 

Planning Commission 

6:30 p.m. 

April 15 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

April 30 – May 8 

Spring Clean-Up 

East Park 

*Information included in this 

newsletter is printed in advance 

therefore is subject to change 

without notice* 

 

Hyrum City’s 2020 Culinary Water 

Quality Report is available on our 

web-site www.hyrumcity.com or 

at the Hyrum City Office. 

 

Mayors Message – Spring is my favorite time 

of year.  I enjoy watching the trees beginning to 

bud, flowers blooming, and the temperatures 

beginning to warm.  It lifts my spirit to be outside 

after a long winter.  I enjoy cleaning up the yard 

and getting it ready for a summer of fun & 

enjoyment. 

 

Hyrum has their Spring Clean-up scheduled for 

April 30th through May 8th this year.  There will be 

dumpsters available at East Park by the Rodeo 

Grounds for your use.  I encourage you to clean 

up around your property and take what you want to get rid of to the 

dumpsters.  We live in a beautiful community.  Let’s do our part to keep 

it looking nice. More information about the Spring Clean-up is in this 

newsletter, including what will and will not be accepted.  

Sincerely, 

Mayor Stephanie Miller 

Youth Baseball & Softball Registration – Registration for youth 

baseball and softball is open until April 10th.  We look forward to having 

a great 2021 season. To register, please visit www.hyrumcity.com.   

 

Spring Clean-Up - Dumpsters will be available for your use at East Park 

(700 East Main) April 30th – May 8th.  Remember please DO NOT discard 

these items in the dumpsters: tires, automotive batteries, motor oil, 

antifreeze, chemicals, ashes, fireworks, and paint. 

 

Metal recycling bins will be available for any metal (aluminum, steel, 

etc.). Please remember that refrigerators will be accepted only if Freon is 

drained. Junk cars will also be accepted during our spring cleanup.  You 

must provide Hyrum City the title to the vehicle.  If you have any questions 

or need assistance, please call the city office at 245-6033. 

 

The following household hazardous waste items are FREE to dispose of at the Logan Landfill Hazardous 

Waste Facility 153 North 1400 West, Logan (Commercial Hazardous Waste is NOT accepted): Antifreeze, 

Batteries, Bleach, Computers & Computer Monitors, Fertilizers & Other Yard Chemicals, Gasoline & 

Unwanted Fuels, Household Cleaning Agents, Insecticides/Pesticides/Fungicides, Items That Contain 

Mercury, Motor Oil, Paint, Paint Thinner, Pool & Spa Chemicals, Propane Cylinders, CRT Televisions, 

Transmission Fluid, and any Product With The Words Caution/Warning/Or Danger On The Label. Tires can be 

disposed of from $2-$10 per tire depending on size. 
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Senior Center News – Pick-up lunches Wednesday & Fridays @ noon. Please RSVP by calling 245-3570, 

limited in number. Join our monthly puzzle contest that you do in your home - great prizes. Please return all 

library books ASAP. We are in desperate need of help with quilts. We are looking for people to help tie them, 

do binding, and sew burp cloths & receiving blankets. 

Tuesdays – Quilt tying 9:30 – 11:00 a.m. 

Wednesdays – Free lunch at noon. Must have your name on our list. 

Thursdays- April 1: Mini Road Trip 10:30 a.m. Must sign-up, limited to 8 seniors & precautions will be taken. 

April 15: Mini Road Trip 10:30 a.m. Must sin-up, limited to 8 seniors & precautions will be taken. 

Fridays – Free lunch at noon. Must have your name on our list. 
 

Library News – Library Hours: Monday thru Friday 10:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m., Saturdays 10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Please wear a mask, limit your time in the library, and practice social distancing when possible. 

We want to send a big thank you to all our library patrons for the items that were donated to the library to 

help support the Little Lambs Foundation.  We were able to clear about $500 in overdue fines and donate 

some much-needed items to help those in need.  Please remember we always have a bin by the main 

doors of the library if you would like to continue to donate to this foundation. 

 

March Activities: Wednesdays – Story time videos will be uploaded to Facebook, Instagram & YouTube.  
April 16th – Magic Tree House Book Club #8 “Midnight on the Moon” Call the library to sign-up. 

April 26th – Lego Club, check Facebook for the month’s theme.  Post a picture of your creation. 

Teen Activities: Sign-up is required - please stop in or call the library to sign-up. 

April 23rd – Watch Party “Wreck It Ralph.” 

April 30th – Virtual Among Us. 

Family Activities: Stop in the library to see what fun surprises await you & your family. 

*Please note – The library will not have any programs in May for Summer Reading 

preparation. 

Museum News – Did you know that in the early 1900s, citizens purchasing automobiles was a “unique or 

new aspect of city life” in Hyrum? While more and more people bought cars, each purchase proved 

newsworthy such as when T. W. Petersen bought a Studebaker in July 1907. Then, in 1912, Eugene Johnson 

opened a small Studebaker dealership in Hyrum. Have you ever seen a Studebaker before? Well, I bet you 

there’s a good chance you’ll have the opportunity at this year’s Hot Wheels in Hyrum Car Show Fundraiser 

at the Hyrum City Square on Saturday, June 12th.  

We are thrilled that plans are well underway for the museum’s annual fundraiser, Hot Wheels in Hyrum. Due 

to COVID, there will be a few differences than in previous years, but you can bet on seeing the same great 

vehicles spread out all over Hyrum’s City Square on Saturday, June 12th from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. We 

won’t be cooking hot dogs this year, but are inviting a bunch of food trucks, so you’ll be sure to find 

something delicious! Also, there will not be vendor booths nor prize drawings, but we will still be launching 

our Passport to Summer Fun activity for children with a special stamp you can only get at this event. We 

welcome all vehicles and will have great goodie bags for all entrants and the beautiful award plaques 

generously donated by Al’s Trophies and Frame as usual. To pre-register your vehicle or to apply for a food 

truck/booth, visit the museum or www.hyrumcitymuseum.org.   

Join us to learn about EGG-CITING ANIMALS at this month’s SECOND SATURDAY event on April 10th. Chickens 

and eggs have an egg-citing history here in Hyrum and you won’t want to miss our special drop-in art 

activity while the museum is open from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. that day. 

We are excited to learn What’s in a Name? during our virtual Back in Time children’s activity on Tuesday, 

April 20th at 1:00 p.m. We’ll learn about Boa Ogoi (Bear River) and the original names of many other nearby 

places and features. We will also complete a fun paint stamping art activity, so be sure to pick-up an activity 

packet at the museum! It will air on Facebook Live and then will be available on the Hyrum City Museum’s 

Facebook page and www.hyrumcitymuseum.org following its live broadcast. 
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